
 

 

Copy of the letter No.SO(FOR).2/86 DT.18
TH

 April,1986 from T.Madhava  Menon, Vice-

Chancellor, Kerala Agricultural University Vellanikkara to Shri..S. Gopalan, I.A.S. 

Agricultural  production Commissioner, Government Secretariat, Trivandrum. 

 

 

My Dear Gopalan, 

 

              I enclose herewith 2 copies of the Notification No. ACD.B1/`15273/85 dated              

6-3-1986 of the Masters Degree Programme (Forestry) for the Academic year 1985-86. 

 

              As the Post-Graduate course in Forestry would be of interest to the young forest 

officers serving in Kerala State,.  I shall be grateful if you would kindly request the Chief 

Conservator of Forests.  Kerala to circulate the notification and forward  

Such applications to the Registrar of this University. 

 

                                 With regards. 

 

 

                                                                                                                         Sd/- 

                                                                                                               (T. Madhava Menon) 

 

Copy to Shri.M.Sivarajan,IFS, Chief Conservator of Forests, Trivandrum. 

                                                 --------------------- 

 

Endt.on P5.15390/86                                                     Chief Conservator’s Office 

                                                                                        Trivandrum,  7-5 1986 

                                      

                            Copy  with copy of notification circulated to all IFS/SFS/ Graduate Range 

Officers for information. 

 

 

                                                                                   For Chief Conservator of Forests 

                                                                                                   (Development) 


